
MVNS COMMUNITY CUPPA!

MVNS HOLIDAY HANGS 
FOR 12- 24 Year Olds! 

 Manning Valley Neighbourhood Services 2025 SUMMER
NEWSLETTER 

Everyone is invited to join us every second Tuesday
for a Community Cuppa served from our MVNS Van!
Facilitated by our youth program we are delighted to
bring our community together for a catch up and
cuppa. This is also a great opportunity for you to
meet with Services Australia, who are set up in the
MVNS Court Room, each fortnight, for 1:1 support.
Drop-ins are encouraged; we’d love to see you for a
cuppa at MVNS one Tuesday soon - our next morning
cuppa will be Tuesday January 28th 10am-12. 

Let’s PLAY Tues 28th Jan 10am! We
always have a lot of fun when the
table tennis is set up! Come along
for some Ping Pong Fun with great

prizes to be won. 

Join us for our annual pizza and
movie night Friday Jan 24th! 6:30pm
FREE for 12-24year olds. Funded by

NSW Government and MVNS.

MOVIE NIGHT PING PONGCREATIVE SPARKS 
Join talented, local artist,

Ali Haigh, for a creative lino printing
class! Wednesday 22nd Jan 10am-

11:30am FREE thanks to NSW
Government and MVNS.  

HELLO 2025! 
MVNS Management Committee, Staff and Volunteers
wish you all a safe and happy 2025! We are so pleased
to be back from our short break, delivering incredible
community support and programs for those in need. 

See below for our final three offerings these school holidays. Please share with the young
people of the Manning Valley. Our Holiday Hangs are being held at MVNS, book online

calendly.com/mvns_org or phone 02 6553 5121 for more information. 



MVNS 

It’s never easy to say goodbye to such
dedicated and caring staff! Sundus Jamil,
(pictured with our volunteer Aby) will be
relocating this year. MVNS would like to thank
Sundus for her incredible commitments and
efforts in supporting so many people in our
community over the past year. We wish Sundus
and her family the very best for a happy and
successful future.
 
We are delighted to welcome Beata Mclean to
the MVNS team, Beata is a passionate and
dedicated individual who brings great skill and
experience to the Migrant Support position! 

T H A N K  Y O U
S U N D U S !  

Mid North Coast Outreach, Mid Coast Council, Wesley
Mission, R & R Real Estate, APM and CWA Wingham
went above and beyond in donating brand new,
donated items and financial support for people in
need this festive season. We distributed thousands of
dollars’ worth of gifts, food items and vouchers to
ensure that many people could experience some joy
and lightness during the holidays. 

Did you know that small frequent contributions make
a HUGE difference to how we can support our
community. You can make a tax-deductible donation
to MVNS via our website mvns.org.au 
or phone 6553 5121 for more information. 

Thank you to the generous people and organisations
who already make regular contributions!

F A R E W E L L I N G  O U R  M I G R A N T
S U P P O R T  W O R K E R .  

S H A R E  T H E
D I G N I T Y  B A G S  

T H A N K  Y O U  
T o u g h  C h r i s t m a s  A p p e a l !  

We are a proud to partner with Share the
Dignity and were able to distribute 50

Share the dignity bags over the festive
season! Thank you to our Chairperson

Susan Ballard (pictured) for facilitating
this initiative!
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S m a l l  C h a n g e  -  M a k e s  a  b i g
d i f f e r e n c e !
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